Carriage Driving Advisory Group Membership Advertisement
The Carriage Driving Advisory Group aims to work towards giving all RDA participants a satisfying and safe experience of Carriage Driving. To help the RDA Carriage Driving community by discussing topics within RDA Carriage Driving.
Due to some key members stepping down from the Advisory Group, we are looking to recruit two new members, on a temporary basis for a 6 month period, due to the ongoing Governance review discussions. The ideal candidates would demonstrate the below requirements and experience.
· Must be an RDA Carriage Driving Coach and have external experience either with British Carriagedriving (BC), British Driving Society (BDS), Indoor Carriage Driving or any other equine carriage driving experience. 
· Desirable to have knowledge and understanding of the various types and models of carriages
· Experience of organising events 
What is involved 
· Attend meetings which are normally every 3 months, depending on the agenda.
· Be part of organising the carriage driving events at the RDA National Championships
· Advise RDA National Office on technical aspects of carriage driving
· Answer queries relating to carriage driving
· Willing to attend other meetings, training and standard setting as needs arise. 

If you would like to apply then please complete the attached application form and return to coaching@rda.org.uk. If you have any questions or would like to know more about the role then please contact Emma Briggs (Head of Coaching).

Deadline for Applications Friday 4th April 5 pm.   
